
NAVIGATIONAL MARKERS FOUND ON SYDNEY HARBOUR AND WHAT THEY MEAN

Ferries approach Neutral Bay wharf on the 
southern side of the south cardinal mark 
shown in this photo. It’s safer for kayakers to 
keep on the northern side when in this area 
(but be aware of potential back wash from the 
harbour wall).


